
Good evening Lake Forest High School. Please continue with this message for our weekly 
announcement. 

First, Wednesday, November 17 is underclassmen picture make-up day. Although students are 
not required to purchase school pictures, all are required to have one taken. See the attachment 
for more information. 

Second, LFHS will host a FASFA night later in December for senior students and their parents 
to assist with this process. The event will be by registration only and seats will be limited. The 
registration information will be sent directly to senior families later this week. Also for seniors, if 
you missed your cap & gown ordering day, you may still visit jostens.com to order. The attached 
flyer has more information. 

Finally, another reminder that next Monday, November 22, is parent conference day from 
12-7:30PM. School is closed to students this day, and the remainder of the week for the 
Thanksgiving holiday. Please contact your child’s teachers directly if you desire a conference.  

Thank you and have a good night. 

Underclassmen Make-up Pictures: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gaZcbRsypmoblBFZjusjG-KqBhG4VFR_/view?usp=sharing  
 

Cap & Gown Information: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E15RwmIk3sZilE23xnqn4WuL2ziycskn/view?usp=sharing 
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